
 

 

Electricians Wanted! 

The ​Aotea Electric Group ​of companies is a highly successful, well established electrical services company. 

We are seeking to employ Electricians to join our contracting department, based  in Queenstown. 

We have openings for Electricians wanting to be part of a team on site and other options available for                  
electricians wanting to further their careers and climb the ladder. 

Please visit our Website to see what we can offer you. 

https://aoteagroup.nz/join-our-team/ 

The successful applicant will offer: 

● NZ Registration 
● NZ Practising Licence 
● Have a dedication to quality workmanship. 
● Strong communication skills and levels of motivation 
● Want to be part of a team. 
● Hold appropriate work visa if they are not a NZ citizen or resident 

What we offer our committed employees: 

● Competitive remuneration package. 
● Additional training and job advancement to those wishing to go further. 
● A robust health and safety system. We have held tertiary level accreditation with ACC for 10 years. 
● The opportunity to work with our respected and reliable team. 
● A new opportunity and a challenge.. 

APPLY NOW​ with your CV and cover letter to ​craig.paterson@aoteaelectric.co.nz 
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